July 30, 2017

North Whatcom Fire & Rescue
4142 Britton Loop
Bellingham, WA 98226

~ Gentlemen:

On 12/27/2016, you transported my husband to the hospital in Bellingham. Our
daughter Paris flew down from Anchorage, arriving around midnight. He was
released on the 20th. Later that day you transported me to the hospital. I want you
to know how much we appreciate all the excellent care we received. The
gentleman that transported my husband actually came back to our home to see if I

was ok.

Again, on 7/20/2017 I had to call from Alaska and have them go to our home for
my husband as he said he had fallen. ' )

Our daughter would also like to thank you for assisting with her dad. We are
concerned for his safety.

Dt

leanor Reaves® &<~

If for any reason you need to contact us you may do so.
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